

ТЕХНИЧЕСКИ УНИВЕРСИТЕТ - ВАРНА

Изх. № 979 05. 03. 2021

Prof. Sergii Yarimbash

Vice-Rector for research and education and international affairs

Zaporozhye National Technical University (ZNTU)

Dear Prof. Yarimbash,

Your web-site and the available information about you shows the potential of your institution in the fields of scientific research and education, and that it is in compliance with TU-Varna's strategic priorities. The information with which you provided us allows us to determine the main fields of our mutually beneficial partnership.

Being a university situated in Europe, we are seeking for possibilities to jointly develop and offer educational and scientific products, which are tailored to the European and to the Ukrainian market. With this end in view, we may conclude bilateral collaboration agreements depending on the agreements which we are going to reach.

Attached to this e-mail is information about TU-Varna which shows the current state of TU-Varna, its structure and possibilities.

We are interested in delivering training in the area of master's and bachelor's degree programmes, joint training and scientific activities for developing the doctoral programmes. Delivering training according to programmes which are harmonized between us may lead to issuing double diplomas for those who graduated from the training successfully.

To complete successfully such projects, we suggest that the following main steps are taken:

1. Harmonizing the curricula for the target educational degrees;



- 2. Mutual recognition of study results and credits;
- 3. Concluding agreements for cooperation and joint training according to specific curricula.

We are ready to examine and work on ideas which are suggested by you and are of mutual interest.

Let's utilise the time of the pandemic and prepare the successful beginning of our cooperation.

Sincerely Yours

Ass. Prof. Dr. eng. Kiril Kirov

Vice Rector of TU-Varna